
A special meeting of the Norwich Racquet Board of Directors was held on June 19, 

2019 at the Simpson Offices. 

Those present: David Barlow, Scott Brohinski, Jeanne Floeckher, Bruce 

Genereaux, Sugar Genereaux, Jeff Marshall, Jim Petrillo 

Excused: Dan Gottlieb, Anne Janeway 

President Jim Petrillo opened the meeting at 5:45 

 A marketing report was given by Scott Brohinski.  Since Scott has been 

unable to contact Jessica of the 789 Marketing Company, recently employed to 

create the club new logo, he will contact Dave Morin who is in the graphic 

design/marketing business to ask of his company would update the club website 

and create a rack card.  Dave may need verbiage from us for the rack card.  Scott 

will meet with Dave to discuss any details.  It was noted that the club’s website is 

managed by Mark Perkins who might wish to suggest some update changes for 

the site. 

 Discussion followed concerning current club membership dues.  Further 

discussion will be held at the next Board meeting to be scheduled by Jim Petrillo 

in July. 

 Respectively submitted, 

 Cadence Genereaux, Secretary 


